
 

 

St Gregory & St Patrick’s 
Newsletter 

Friday 11th December 2020 

DATES FOR YOU DIARY 
 
 

Monday 14th December 
Year 1 Christmas party 

 
Tuesday 15th December  

Reception Christmas party 
 

Thursday 17th December  
Year 2 Christmas party 

 
Friday 18th December 

End of term 
See below for finishing times 

 
Tuesday 5th January 2021 

School re-opens 
 

Please refer to letters emailed home for 
further details. 

 

GOLDEN SWEATSHIRTS  
Gospel golden value is 

’Kindness’ 
 

Keelan Morfoot 
Maddie Hellon 

Logan McAllister 
Abby Neen 

Molly Ruddy 
Leah Haroulis 

Adele Chibueze-Agbo 
Willow Fisher 
Jayden Leary 

Violet McAllister 
Madison Bowman 

 
Well done everyone!! 

 
 

LUNCH MENU 
 

Our weekly lunch menus 
can be viewed on our 

website https://
www.stgregpat.co.uk/news-

and-dates/lunch-menus-1  
Next week we will 

follow week 2 
menu. 

ATTENDANCE  
FOR THIS WEEK 

 
Class 1 - 93.54% 

Class 2  -95.83% 

Class 3 - 95.35% 

Class 4 - 95.93% 

Class 5 -  98.70% 

Class 6 - 100% 

Class 7 -  97.39% 

Class 8 - 91.07% 

CONTACT DETAILS 
 

If you update your mobile 
number or email address please 

let the school office know as soon 
as possible. 

PARKING 
 

 Parking or waiting on the zigzag lines is not 
allowed at anytime. 

 
Please do not place your convenience 

before the life of a child. 
 

NO STOPPING! 
NO PARKING!! 
NO EXCUSES!!! 

END OF TERM 
 

School will finish on Friday 18th December at 
the following times. 

Pre Nursery 12.15pm 
 

Nursery 11.50am for the morning children 
      12pm for 30 hour children 

          No afternoon session 
 

School  Group A 1.10pm 
               Group B 1.20pm 
               Group C 1.30pm 

 
There will be no after school club. 

www.stgregpat.co.uk  

CHRISTMAS PARTIES 
 

Children can come 
dressed in their party 
clothes on party day. 

Please refer to dates for 
your diary to see when your child’s 

party day is next week. 
 

Pre Nursery and Nursery enjoyed 
their soft play party days this week 

in the Community Centre and 
children enjoyed a visit from Santa 

on Wednesday with them all 
receiving a gift from him 

too! 
 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 
Friday 11th December 

 
Thank you to 
everyone who 

donated to ‘Save the 
Children’ 

The money will be counted next 
week and we will let you know 

what we raised. 

COVID-19 
 

Please be aware that we may still 
need to contact you about a 

potential bubble closure and the 
need for your child to 

isolate.  This could be next week 
or any time in week leading up to 
Christmas depending on when we 

receive the information and if 
your child was identified as a 

contact; please continue to check 
your emails.  No one wants to 

have to isolate over Christmas but 
at all times we must  act on the 
advice of the local Public Health 

team.  


